
Notification of Reduced Power Operations 
 

Pursuant to Section 73.1560(d) of the rules, Univision New York LLC, licensee of WFTY-DT 
(the “Station”), Smithtown, New York, hereby provides notice that, as of June 24, 2017, the 
Station is temporarily operating at reduced power due to the failure of an Inductive Output Tube 
(“IOT”) tube.  The Station is working diligently to restore full power operations, but it will be 
necessary for it to operate at 50% of authorized power while a repair is performed.  A new tube 
is expected to be delivered by July 17, 2017, but in the event that the Station determines that the 
repairs cannot be completed by July 24, 2017, the Station will request Special Temporary 
Authority for continued reduced power operation. 


